
DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICAL SCIENCES, 

 M.D. UNIVERSITY, ROHTAK. 

NOTICE REGARDING INTERVIEW FOR GUEST FACULTY 

The candidates who are willing to appear for the walk-in-

interview for guest faculty in the department is hereby directed 

to note that the interview for the post of guest faculty scheduled 

to be held on 31-7-15 is postponed till further orders. 

 

(Prof. Narasimhan B) 

HOD and Dean 

 


